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February 10, 2009

Dr. Mark Palek
President
Spokane Falls Community College
MS 3010
Spokane, W A 99224-5288

w-J/--/
Dear presi~atd{

On behalf of the Northwest Commission on Colleges and Universities, I am pleased to report that the
accreditation of Spokane Falls Community College was reaffirmed on the basis of the Fall 2008 Regular
Interim Evaluation expanded to address Recommendation 1 of the Spring 2006 Focused Interim
Evaluation Report. Congratulations on receiving this continued recognition.

If you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Best wishes for a rewarding year.

Sincerely,

ctru:f{~~
President

SEE:mf

cc: Ms. Pam T. Praeger, Vice President of Learning
Mr. Charles N. Earl, Director, Washington State Board for Community and Technical Colleges
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